
Happy New Year!

Thank all of you who have helped to make our 10th

anniversary year a success and allowed us to reach

our goal of raising $25,000, so that we can give out

again next year, 10 summer fellowships to bright,

motivated college students interested in

neuroscience. 

The goal of the Fellowship Program is to attract these

brilliant young minds, to add to the work of the senior

scientists towards treatments and cures for serious

brain diseases and conditions, such as: Alzheimer's,

Parkinson's, ALS, Stroke, Brain Cancer, MS, Epilepsy,

Schizophrenia, Autism, Traumatic Brain Injury

(concussion, etc.), PTSD, Addiction, Pain, Depression,

etc.

Whether you donated money, time, merchandise,

services or helped us spread the word about Irene &

Eric Simon (IES) Brain Research Foundation and

events... we appreciate it!!!!



You will receive shortly, a newsletter with highlights or

our 10th Anniversary year and events to come this

year. We hope you will take a few minutes to read it

and help any way you can during this year.

We wish you and your family a very happy, healthy

and prosperous New Year!

Sincerely,

IES Brain Research Foundation
www.iesBrainResearch.org
973-726-6218

DON'T FORGET! Add our email address to your address
book to ensure that you recieve our emails and stay in the
know.

FFoorrwwaarrdd  tthhiiss  eemmaaiill

This email was sent to iesbrainresearch@gmail.com by iesbrainresearch@gmail.com |  
Update Profile/Email Address | Rapid removal with SafeUnsubscribe™ | Privacy Policy.

IES Brain Research Foundation | 270 Sparta Ave. Suite 104 #210 | Sparta | NJ | 07871


